From the January 22, 2001 Operations Council Minutes:

B.  Conservation vs. Comfort
Jim Taylor asked if it would be possible to consolidate weekend classes to certain buildings so the heat doesn’t have to be turned on in every building.  He realizes that some instructors do not want to move their classes, but it would be very helpful if they could be consolidated into one or two areas.  He asked McKinley Williams to talk to the faculty and ask them to consider moving to a different space. 

McKinley Williams thought it would be more appropriate for the Instructional Issues Forum (Division Chairs) to look at this.  Lecture classes can be moved, but labs cannot.  This will be put on the next Instructional Issues Forum agenda. 

Everyone was reminded to do their part to conserve.  The last person to leave a building at night should turn off the lights.

From the February 21, 2001 Issues Forum Minutes:

II.  Consolidating Weekend Classes Into One Area

Jim Taylor is requesting that weekend classes be consolidated into one, two, or three buildings in order to conserve energy.  This is reasonable, unless the class requires being in a certain area.  McKinley Williams asked all Division Chairs to look at their Saturday classes and see if there are any lecture classes that can be moved to the LA-or AA-Buildings.  If any classes can be moved, Division Chairs were asked to e-mail McKinley Williams.

Lucy Snow has reported that there is no heat in the Art Bldg. on Saturday.  McKinley Williams will talk to Jim Taylor.

